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Upcoming events

Wednesday 1 December
• Interrelate Year 6
Thursday 2 December
• Interrelate Year 5
Friday 3 December
• Spider drink $1.00
Wednesday 8 December
• Year 6 at Ballina Waterslides
Monday 13 December
• Year 6 Farewell assembly
Tuesday 14 December
• Presentation evening
Wednesday 15 December
• Reports sent home
Thursday 16 December
• Teddy Bear’s Picnic
Thursday 16 December
• Last day for students

Compulsory School Attendance
Education for your child is important, and regular attendance at school is 
essential for your child to achieve their educational best and increase their 
career and life options.

NSW public schools work in partnership with parents to encourage and 
support regular attendance of children and young people. When your child 
attends school every day, learning becomes easier and your child will build 
and maintain friendships with other children.

If your child is away, please notify the school of the reason for absence 
within 7 days. This can be done via a phone call or email.

Late arrival and early leavers
If your child arrives at school late or needs to leave early, you will need to 
contact the office and explain the reason for the absence.

Justified reasons for arriving late or leaving school early include medical and 
specialist appointments, illness, and urgent family matters. Please contact 
the school if you have any questions.

This event will be held at the Alstonville Apex Club Showground Pavilion on Tuesday, 14 

December. Starting at 5.30pm and finishing at 7.30pm.  The classes will be doing an 

item and we will be celebrating the achievements of our students for 2021. 

Friday, 3 December 

SRC will be making “spiders” (ice-cream and 

soft drink) available for purchase: $1.00



Reminder that School Banking will finish up at Rous School, 
last deposit date will be Friday, 10 December.

Year 6 Upcoming events
With the ease of restrictions on Level 3 schools as of Monday, 8 November. We can now move forward on our 

Year 6 celebration day and farewell.

End of year celebration will be held at Ballina Waterslides on Wednesday, 8 December.

Farewell assembly will be held on Monday, 13 December at school at 2.00pm. This was originally going to be 

combined with the presentation night however we are now able to have this event on site. Year 6 parents will be 

on the only ones allowed on site to attend this event. 

K/1/2/3 Teddy Bear’s Picnic - Thursday,16 December
The students in K/1/2/3 will finish off the year with a "Teddy 

Bear’s Picnic" at Summerland Farm in Alstonville.
The students can bring their favourite teddy, packed lunch, 

hat, swimmers and wear full school uniform.
Please make sure you return the permission slip.



Our Positive Behaviour Learning  Expectations Weeks 7-11

WEEK EXPECTATION SETTING

7
Be Safe:
Transitions getting on the bus

TRANSITIONS

8
Be Safe:
Transitions getting on the bus

TRANSTIONS

9
Be Respectful:
Different teacher/Same respect 

All settings

10
Be a Learner, Be Safe, Be Respectful
You are responsible for you

All settings

11
Be  Learner:
Follow the expectations- role model to your peers

All settings 

Transition Timetables, Weeks 9 & 10

Date: T4 Week 9        30.11.21

Session: Afternoon Session 
Class Teacher Room 
1/2 Regan 456
2/3 Dino Library 
4/5 Brad 3/4
5/6 Krystal- for Luke 123 

Date: T4 Week 10      7.12.21

Session: Afternoon Session 
Class Teacher Room 
1/2 Regan 456
2/3 Dino Library 
4/5 Brad 3/4
5/6 Krystal- for Luke 123 

Hi families,
Our Rous Rota kids want to give back to our local community. They have 
set up donation boxes in each classroom.
Over the next 3 weeks, non perishable items, such as canned foods and 
cupboard items can be placed in the donation box.
The students will then donate the items to the Salvation Army in Ballina 
for their Christmas appeal.

Huge thank you 
from the
Rous RotaKids



William
Chase
Billy
Connor
Levi
Jessica
Lillie
Lloydy
Angus
Maycie
Grace
Madelyn
Sophie
Indi
Dom x 2
Keiran x 2
Noah x 2
Patrick x 2

Madeleine
Dart
Emilee
Molly
Patrick



P&C News

The next P&C meeting will be held on 
Monday, 6 December

7.00pm 
at Wollongbar Tavern

All welcome!

Learning starts 9.05am Finish 3.10pm

9.05am





From the Community

The Rous Mill Recreation Reserve is 
holding a working bee this 

Saturday, 27 November
from 2.00-4.00pm




